
   Inscription Form for Bricks in the Mt. Zion UMC Prayer Garden 
 

Thank you for ordering an inscribed brick that you may keep or have placed in the Mt. Zion UMC Prayer 
Garden.  Our Mt. Zion Prayer Garden surrounds a fountain and offers a quiet place to pray or meditate.  
Choosing to keep your brick gives you the opportunity to carry it to a destination of your choice.  You will 
also receive a special Letter in Recognition of the Donation of the gift that may be mailed to those to whom 
you honor or to the families of a loved one if the brick is a memorial.   Inscriptions and donor name(s) are 
also listed in remembrance on our website MZ Prayer Garden page linked from www.mtziongrandy.org . 
 
Your tax deductible donation of $100.00 or $105.00 if you choose to also have a symbol* on your brick will 
be used to help to lower our church mortgage.  Please remember that depending on the symbol size, 
symbols will take up some of the lettering space.   Our 2016 laser bricks can hold up to 20 characters per 
line (which includes the spaces between words) though no more than 18 characters is recommended.   
 
In the spaces below, please print the words you wish to be inscribed.  We will center the lettering when 
ordering your brick.  Checks may be made payable to:  Mt. Zion UMC with GARDEN BRICK in the subject 
line.  Turn in your completed form with your check to the church office.  
 
*To view the SYMBOL CHART visit http://www.bricksrus.com/products/symbols/ . 

 
You have the option to use up to 3 lines with 18-20 characters including blank spaces per line.  

 If you choose not to use some lines, inscriptions will be balanced on the brick.  Examples: 
 

 
In Memory of 

John Doe 
1930-2016 

 
In Honor of 
my mother: 
Leah Nice 

 
The Bradleys 

Joe, Mary 
& Timmy 

 
Romans 15:13 

 
God be with you 

till we meet again. 
The Jones Family 

 
Happy Anniversary 

Mom & Dad   Love,  Judy 

 
First Line: 

 
 
 

                 

 
Second Line: 

 
 
 

                 

 
Third Line: 

 
 
 

                 

 

 
Note:  If your characters include several “thin” letters such as “l” or “i” they are often able to inscribe more letters 
per line.  Also in some instances they can add a 4th line, though 3 lines are recommended.  Questions?  Contact us! 
 

Name of Brick Donor(s):  ________________________________________________ Telephone: ___________________________ 
 
Please address my Letter in Recognition of Donation to: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Date check/payment received by Office:  _____________________________________________ 
 

http://www.mtziongrandy.org/
http://www.bricksrus.com/products/symbols/

